
Letter for Student Volunteer: Girish Lingappa

June 8, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to certify that Girish Lingappa successfully completed their Student Volunteer Project under the Linux Foundation Networking from 01-May-2021 till 
31-May-2021. Girish Lingappa worked on Survey of Existing works on AI/ML for NFV, 

Girish's work was mentored by Sridhar Rao.

A brief description of the specific project Girish Lingappa worked on is given below:

Girish Lingappa prepared a near-exhaustive survey of relevant work in the form of published papers on Artificial Intelligence applied to Networking in 
general and NFV in particular. The survey contains problem-description, ML-technique and data-used for each publication, and was implemented in an 
Excel spread sheet for easy filtering and searching. The survey also included the open-source ML-frameworks that could be used by Anuket. The LFN End 
User Advisory Group (EUAG) has already recognized the value of this contribution, as it provides input for their AI whitepaper.

Girish Lingappa  has completed the project successfully and met all the established project objectives.

The mentor was satisfied with Girish Lingappa's motivation and performance throughout the duration of the project.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Al Morton

Anuket TSC Co-Chair

Sridhar Rao

ViNePERF Project Team Leader and Mentor

The spread sheet from the brief review at the May 25th Technical Steering Committee meeting can be found here: Thoth

Discussed and agreed at the  Regular TSC Meeting ( ).08 Jun 2021 Minutes

https://wiki.anuket.io/display/HOME/Thoth
https://wiki.anuket.io/display/HOME/2021-06-08+TSC+Agenda+and+Minutes
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